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Class News from Willows Class
Before half term Willows class played outside a lot, enjoying the sunshine. We also made some 

ice cream and ate that to cool ourselves down. This half term we are looking at all things to do 

with the circus which will be lots of fun!

This Week
Gala: Our Gala performance at The Capitol is NEXT WEEK! We are very excited to be in 

the theatre from Monday and performing for you on Wednesday 13th & Thursday 14th 

June at 7pm. There are still some tickets left, but please be aware that we may sell out 

before the performances start (especially on Thursday) so it might not be possible to 

simply purchase tickets “on the door.” We strongly recommend buying in advance!

Art Exhibition: Our art exhibition in the Gallery, also at The Capitol, 

opened this week. It showcases the work some of our Gifted and Talented 

students produced in their workshops with our Patron of the Arts, Rachel 

Gadsden and is there until 1st July.

Congratulations: Congratulations to Ellie Capas on the birth of baby 

Henry Jude, weighing 9lbs 9oz.



Coffee Mornings/Afternoons
Coffee mornings/afternoons replace Parents’ Evenings and give you the opportunity to meet 

individually with your child’s teacher. If you are unable to attend please contact your teacher directly 

to arrange a time to suit you.

Future Dates:

Thursday 21st June 10.30am - Primary (Willows, Palms, Chestnut, Beech & Elms)

Open Mornings/Afternoons
Our Open Mornings & Afternoons are a chance to come into school and join in with class activities 

alongside your child. Your class will let you know the details of the planned activity as each date 

approaches.

Future Dates:

Friday 6th July 2.00pm - Seniors (Pines, Cedar & Limes)

Monday 9th July 10.00am - Firs

Class News from Oaks Class
We have enjoyed preparing for next week’s Gala. Here are some photos of us in rehearsal. Don’t miss 

the show!

Support Groups
Behaviour Support Clinic: 21/06/18 & 19/07/18. To book yourself a clinic slot to see Dr. Elizabeth 

Scott Gilba please contact Alison Mitchison in the Office.

Parent Support Group: These are on Thursdays. Dates for this year are 26/06/18 (Online “Wikis” for 

SEN) & 19/07/18. The group meets for lunch at 12.30pm and the speaker usually starts at 1pm. If you 

are planning to attend please let us know in advance as we are unable to order lunches on the day. If 

you have a topic you would like to be covered please let us know.
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